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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc. 

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 22 November-Mtg 2564 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0412 236 503 (Frank Orlando) rcc9510secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377.  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 

 Rotary International President: Shekhar Mehta  District Governor 9510: Jeff Neale & wife Jenny  

 

If you are unable to perform your duties, PLEASE ARRANGE a SUBSTITUTE and advise your 

replacement to David Munro 0418 845 644. If bringing Guests, please advise David. 

IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED STARTING YOUR DUTIES, PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN TO 

DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE.                               More info   Here 

             

 

               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 29th 

November 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 6th 

December 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

 

Mon 13th 

December 

 

B Social 

246 Fosters Rd., 

OAKDEN 

 

Mon 20th 

December 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

Speaker  

Matthew 

Richardson 

   

Program 

 

Renewal of the  

PA Football club 

 

AGM 

COMMITTEE 

MEETINGS 

 

 

CHRISTMAS 

NIGHT 

PARTNER’S 

NIGHT 

 

CHILDREN’S 

CHRISTMAS 

PARTY 

Chair David Fenton Ankur Jandial Pres Stephany Pres Stephany 

Rotary 

Information 

Mal Hansen Tony Lagozzino   

 

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Reg Bennett Tony Eddowes   

Cashier 1 Ralph Holmes Gail Casey FELLOWSHIP  

 

 

Cashier 2 Mary Lynch Betty Gebert   

Steward 1 Hans Graf Michael Dilena   

Steward 2 

 

Dean Fleming Dean Crook FELLOWSHIP FELLOWSHIP 

Raffle Margaret 

Northcote 

Frank Augello    

TIME 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:30 FOR 7:00 PM 6:00 for 6:30 PM 

Remarks CLUB SERVICE COMMUNITY  FELLOWSHIP 

mailto:rcc9510secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/shekhar-mehta-says-serving-others-changes-lives-including-our-own
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor-21-22
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/667a71c5-0992-431d-b9e1-9b607c5c59a5/1/
https://www.google.com/search?q=father+christmas+images&client=firefox-b-d&sxsrf=AOaemvIxVTUPXrv2MqktYRbMPctAAJuUiQ:1637873756715&tbm=isch&source=iu&ictx=1&fir=9Tfxj-dQ988VJM%252CguzVRhP6k13WDM%252C_%253B08B8yxC09wBJvM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253BYDcF_foNP5KhVM%252CSHLMDmtL0d4_6M%252C_%253BL6PEVV_vHZqogM%252Cl8hvJN7EM7EUmM%252C_%253Bx-Elt952IfEc0M%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253Bl-8HNUvPnfJH5M%252CF1QanU3Tq7LqqM%252C_%253BfSMWICERiarCuM%252CmLzotRh1c8wasM%252C_%253B95NGvikqV7XOsM%252CBJfu_2lpsbcztM%252C_%253BnCkGoL9Qln2ypM%252CYGSJCKaDPJFyfM%252C_%253BewqBGwB3gLR70M%252Cn6l9KDKfgYdQmM%252C_%253BLl1IN0uWURZ96M%252CkC6xmdCISvC6zM%252C_%253BK04QGJuF-uhbOM%252CYWRpzPS9MO7N-M%252C_%253B2v5gnKH-1kLM3M%252Co4f17JyCPk71pM%252C_%253Bh7Pi8XOarCq78M%252CVPMlzQ9-EY1uzM%252C_%253BjOQYvhw8idAAtM%252CR_58wTd9mTCUcM%252C_%253BLTK6F2UUxzU0BM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253B-ZuQNDNut3LssM%252CWG9QTzMQpvGcwM%252C_&vet=1&usg=AI4_-kQtApUdhhDqYzYoEN0xDSqEN98sww&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiqpNKbs7T0AhWWzjgGHa_mDOcQ9QF6BAgUEAE#imgrc=jOQYvhw8idAAtM
https://www.google.com/search?q=father+christmas+images&client=firefox-b-d&sxsrf=AOaemvIxVTUPXrv2MqktYRbMPctAAJuUiQ:1637873756715&tbm=isch&source=iu&ictx=1&fir=9Tfxj-dQ988VJM%252CguzVRhP6k13WDM%252C_%253B08B8yxC09wBJvM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253BYDcF_foNP5KhVM%252CSHLMDmtL0d4_6M%252C_%253BL6PEVV_vHZqogM%252Cl8hvJN7EM7EUmM%252C_%253Bx-Elt952IfEc0M%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253Bl-8HNUvPnfJH5M%252CF1QanU3Tq7LqqM%252C_%253BfSMWICERiarCuM%252CmLzotRh1c8wasM%252C_%253B95NGvikqV7XOsM%252CBJfu_2lpsbcztM%252C_%253BnCkGoL9Qln2ypM%252CYGSJCKaDPJFyfM%252C_%253BewqBGwB3gLR70M%252Cn6l9KDKfgYdQmM%252C_%253BLl1IN0uWURZ96M%252CkC6xmdCISvC6zM%252C_%253BK04QGJuF-uhbOM%252CYWRpzPS9MO7N-M%252C_%253B2v5gnKH-1kLM3M%252Co4f17JyCPk71pM%252C_%253Bh7Pi8XOarCq78M%252CVPMlzQ9-EY1uzM%252C_%253BjOQYvhw8idAAtM%252CR_58wTd9mTCUcM%252C_%253BLTK6F2UUxzU0BM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253B-ZuQNDNut3LssM%252CWG9QTzMQpvGcwM%252C_&vet=1&usg=AI4_-kQtApUdhhDqYzYoEN0xDSqEN98sww&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiqpNKbs7T0AhWWzjgGHa_mDOcQ9QF6BAgUEAE#imgrc=jOQYvhw8idAAtM
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: -  
PRESIDENT  Stephany Martin  

VICE PRESIDENT   Jim Silvestri 

PRESIDENT ELECT Michael McCabe  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Vince Belperio 

SECRETARY  Frank Orlando 

TREASURER  Babu Kanagasabai  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Elizabeth Gagliardi 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Margaret Northcote 

MEMBERSHIP                  Damian Leach 

Fellowship Denise Dinham  

PUBLIC IMAGE                     Alyssa Morran 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jane Gascoigne  

YOUTH                    Maria Figg 

PI wants your PI articles or photos -Please email to  
RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com  
East Torrens Rotaract Club Secretary :  

Thomas Lymburn : tlymburn2@gmail.com    

 0491 333 732 

 

 

List of 

Committee 

Members 

A List of Committee Members is Here  
 

 Club Support Officers 

Welfare Officer:  Peter Rumbelow  8337 5249 / peter@rumbelow.net 

Sergeant:  Aaron Stobie  0431 213 870 /  aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au 

Attendance: David Munro  0418 845 644/: davidrmunro@icloud  

Auditor: Dean Crook  

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Historian: Peter Rumbelow  

Photographer: Enzo Piperone 

Program: Damian Leach  

Property: Bill Allan  
Public Officer: Jeff Neale 

Risk Management: Michael McCabe  

Rotary Information: Damian Leach  

Sound: Frank Augello   

Youth Protection: Michael McCabe 

Art Show Convenor: TBC 

CROE - Mal Hansen 

Shed Convenor :  TBC ( Deputy: John Russo)  

 

 
• After  acting Sergeant Aaron’s invocation & loyal toast, President Stephany 

welcomed members,partners, guests & those on Zoom-John Schubert & John  Bennett . 

 

• Secretary Frank Orlando  

o Nominees for the 20222-2023 Board close tonight. We have yet to receive a nomination 

for President 2023-2024.  

o Nominations are now open for the 2022-2023 Board. 

o The AGM is on Monday 6th Dec. 

o Congratulations to Frank Augello and his team of helpers who arranged the Porchetta night which was 

so successful and well attended. 

 

• Margaret Beare gave a glowing report on Porchetta Night held last Saturday. It was the first 

Porchetta night that both Jim & her had attended. “It was an incredible & outstanding night.  

It was so well organised, and many attended. The food, company, band, entertainment, raffles ,silent 

auction, wine wall  and atmosphere fantastic. Over 640 plates of food were served.  

Thanks to the dedicated ladies & partners working behind the scenes, sponsors, Campbelltown 

Council & those who helped make it a success on the night.” 

 

• Conference Chair Susan Harris then broke out in rapturous song in readiness for the April 

District Conference. 
 What would you think if I sang out of tune? 
    Would you stand up and walk out on me? 
      Lend me your ears and I'll sing you a song 
       And I'll try not to sing out of key 

 
 Oh, I get by with a little help from my friends 
    Mm, I get high with a little help from my friends 
     Mm, gonna try with a little help from my friends       

o Remember that the early bird discount to register for the conference ends at the end of this month.  

The conference is an opportunity for all in the Club to support DG Jeff & Jenny Neale and to work 

together. So far, there are 139 registered and 46 booked for the quiz night, Please mark in the folder 

being circulated if you are attending. In January, the different conference team leaders will be ramping 

up their to do list & need your support. Alyssa has done a great job of the conference webpage and is 

continually updating the conference speakers and details. Registration Link is Here . 

mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20211025-2660-Ian%20Haese-RI%20Peter%20Allen-Ind%20Betty%20Gebert/tlymburn2@gmail.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/83e7eb1b-e358-4f57-aff6-259e8b4a374f/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/peter@rumbelow.net
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
mailto:davidrmunro@icloud
mailto:editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://rotary9510.org/page/conference-2022
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•  

 

 

• Ralph Holmes passed out a circular for those who can assist at the Shed sale this Saturday & the 

Donut stall for the Moonlight Markets Friday Dec 3 and the Carols in the Park Dec 4th both at 

Thorndon Park. 

• Fellowship Director Denise Dinham announced: - 

At the upcoming Christmas Dinner (Partners ‘Night) on 13th December, the Fellowship Committee are 

asking members to support children, aged to 16years, with a wrapped gift, labelled with age & gender 

for the recipient.  

 

      This year the committee has decided to support Women’s Safety Services. These women & children 

are displaced, due to experiencing domestic violence in their homes, & often leave with very few items. 

        

Deadline for Payment for the dinner will be Monday 29th November. Cost $45 a head. 

 

 

 
 ROTARY INFORMATION – Mal Hansen-My Year as President  

 
. 

I was inducted into the World of Rotary in 1980 while on Kangaroo Island. 

Then inducted into Campbelltown in June 1983, 

My year as President commenced on June 28th, 1998.  I was inducted by immediate 

past President the late Joe Hudspith.                                 

The theme for my year was.... Follow your Rotary Dream.   
World president James L Lacy issued his challenge to all strive to 

realise our dream of a world free from conflict, hunger, illnesses 

and a lack of education.   Now we dream of a World that is free 

from Covid and its restrictions and loss of life.        

    DG was Geoff Simpson. The late David Tuckwell was my 

secretary and past member John Donaldson my Sergeant. John 

Schubert was my Vice President.   
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The Board also consisted of   President Elect. past member 

Duncan Elsdon; Treasurer  Brian Stevens ;Community Dean 

Fleming  - the 1st time as a Director after 25 years in the club; 

International Reg Bennett ; Vocational / Youth  the late Vic 

Agostinelli ; Fundraising Geoff Brett;  Fellowship past member 

Peter DePalma; Joe Hudspith - Membership; the late  Bob 

Northcote was Bulletin Editor;  the late Des Elson Almoner;  

past member Josie Di Girolamo Attendance; Jeff Neale song 

leader generally with some form of musical instruments;  David 

Richards - Programme; past member; Jim Everett – Historian. 

Our annual subscriptions were $165, 

Some highlights of my year. 

We supported a total of 2 students to each of RYWELL,  a YMCA Camp and Young Scientists of 

Australia Siemens Experience Programme. In addition, 1 student attended RYLA Seminar and was 

granted $180. Plus 6 students were supported with TAFE fees and safety boots for a pre-vocational 

course.  

 First club assembly outlined the proposal for the toilets at the shed plus outlined the longer-term proposal 

of one large single shed to replace our then 2 smaller sheds on the block. The Lions Club owned the 3rd 

shed.  Eventually they handed their shed to us. The end result is our one large shed.  

The Club maintained District leadership in contributions to The Rotary Foundation, earning a PHF from 

the District Conference where the club's 'duck' won the Duck Race! 

A banner for 100% FAIM membership was presented to our Club.  

The City of Campbelltown established an Emergency Plan, and our Club supported the plan with Dean 

Fleming as the contact person in the case of an emergency.  In the case of an emergency, eg bushfire, or 

earthquake our Club would be asked to act as support personnel to provide refreshments or do light work.   

The Artshow - over $22,000 worth of paintings, Aboriginal Art and Artefacts 

and pottery were sold with an 

overall profit of $8,072.  

In addition, we had Bowls and 

Bocce night, A Quiz night, Theatre 

Nights, Golf weekends, and 2 

Weekends on Troubridge Island.        

PNG had suffered a Tsunami - There was a Rotary appeal 

raising funds to help re establish communities. subsequently 

teams were sent to assist - past member Geoff Thorpe went 

from our Club... he volunteered his time, showing the perfect 

example of real 'service above self'.  Our club then donated 

$3,000 to the relief fund.  

 

Denise Dinham hosted our exchange student Kristen at her 

farm at Tailem Bend. 

$1,100 donated to S.E.S. for new safety 

vests.  

The Club unanimously agreed to having a 

major Auction in October combined with 

a Street sale, outside the shed premises, 

this then to be followed by regular shed sales monthly from January to May.  -  the 

beginning of the now monthly sales.  

Val took it upon herself to take the 1st items to Scammels Auction House, having 

identified that they appeared to be of value.....   This has been continued from then 

on.  

A Trailer and contents, all donated, was raffled at Christmas with tickets sold 4 days 

a week for 6 weeks prior to Christmas and the drawing of the raffle.  9,800 tickets 

were sold.  Members were rostered on to sell tickets... really labour intensive.   Over 

$6,000 was raised.  
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Australia Day celebrations were held at Darrach House, then owned by past member Des Bowen.  Some 

Australia Day Awards were handed out... all fun and tongue in cheek awards.        
The last seats and picnic tables were installed on the Rotary Walk and handed to the Council.  We used 

the BBQ recently for one our events.  

Peter Rumbelow might not like to be reminded that in August 1998 he 

underwent an emergency appendectomy.  As can be seen he recovered fully!! 

A November meeting was a blood donation evening with a BBQ to sustain 

donors.  30 of our, then, 72 members donated. This encouraged members to 

become regular donors 

Milton Lewis was nominated as the GSE team leader to go to Denmark. We 

sold Akubra style hats, with 120 sold initially to 3 other Clubs, plus many sold 

to our own.   

We had 4 Vocational visits to R.M. Williams factory.  These were small groups 

each time.  We also visited Townsend House and Oasis Griffiths Coffee. 

A Progressive Dinner was held and voted a huge success, with 55 Rotarians and partners participating.  

We set a fundraising budget at $36,000 and achieved $35,000 - this was deemed a great outcome.  

Each "O" birthday was celebrated with a cake. We had a memorable birthday 

cake made and decorated by now District 9510 Deputy Governor Areas, Sandy 
Sumsion.           

Our Annual Rotary 1998 Bush Trip was 

in the form of a cleanup of the Simpson 

Desert, with Rotarians and Friends from, 

Magill Sunrise, Morialta, Drouin (Vic) 

and our club.  Val catered for 35 in total.   

Many tonnes of rubbish were picked up 

and loaded onto trailers and a large truck and 

taken out to a rubbish dump (photo) at Clifton 

Hills on the Birdsville Track.  This included 3 

abandoned trailers that were filled with rubbish    

In 1999 the 12th Annual 10-day Rotary Bush 

Trip was to the Flinders with 31 from 4 Clubs, 

including Drouin again.  We held a Rotary 

meeting and raised $240 from fines for RFDS, 

this was then boosted with $500 from 

each Drouin and ours.  We also had 5 

guest speakers at the Flinders meeting.  

We awarded 3 Paul Harris Fellowships, One Sapphire Pin, A Four Avenues 

of Service award, Certificate of Appreciation, Volunteer Service Award, 

Service above Self Award, 2 Community Service Awards, 2 Pride of 

Workmanship Awards and A Youth Leadership Award 

Our photographer was Paul Eliseo. The Perpetual Trophy for the most fines 
went to Reg Neale. 
 Some membership statistics.     We had 14 under 50; 33 ...  50 to 60; 26 ...  
over   60. 

 A total of 73 members.  Of those 11 got 100% attendance.  
Although no new members were inducted, it was not 
because we were not trying...  
We had 20 nominations for Membership, of those 15 were 
unable to accept and 5 were at various stages of 
processing.  
I handed the Presidents collar to Duncan Elsdon.      
Dean Fleming as Director of Community Service - posed 

this question... Did you join Rotary just to come to the 

Monday meetings for the meal? or does the Rotary Motto 

"Service above Self' really mean something to you?   I 

guess this question is still very relevant in today's Rotary.  
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The meeting was then formally closed by 

President Stephany and the singing of the 

National Anthem.  

After a short break the Club Assembly 

followed. 

Reports were given by President Steph, 

Secretary Frank Orlando, Vince Belperio as 

Immediate Past President, Babu 

Kanagasabai-Treasurer, Gail Casey acting 

for Community Services Director Elizabeth 

Gagliardi, Alyssa Morran - Public Image, 

Jim Silvestri- Fundraising, Margaret 

Northcote -International, Damian Leach -

Membership, Jane Gascoigne -Vocational, 

Maria Figg-Youth . 

 The Club assembly was then followed by question time and the meeting closed. 

 

 G’day Possums–this is your page .Remember “If it is to be- it is up to me.” Val & Mal’s motto  

 
 

• The Kindness Factory 

https://kindnessfactory.com/ 

or Link Here  

 

Their MISSION 

Kindness Factory is on a 

mission to make the world a kinder place. We 

focus in community, schools, and corporates. We 

also fund valuable research and insights into 

kindness and collaborate with like minded 

people and organisations who share our 

passion for kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

• Never underestimate the 

power of a kind word or deed. 

 

 

https://kindnessfactory.com/
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• Damian , Nathan & Alexa Leach in the local Messenger recenlty : Link Here  

(Back row, L-R) Damian, Nathan and Alexa Leach, Leon 

and Brenton Brand, Joel and Bob Hutchison, Ronan and 

Kevin McFadden, Luca Crosato and Adam Davis, Anthony 

Dowler and Callum Levi, (front row, L-R) George Mestros, 

Anthony and Ron Close, Makayla, Bailey and Jamie 

McDonald, and Brodie Spencer and Tony Williams made 

up most of the family combinations who played together for 

Athelstone last week.     Picture: Supplied 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured Left:( Courtesy the 

Advertise Wed Nov 17  p5)  

 

(Bulletin Editor : Apologies for the 

poor picture quality ) 

 

Caption reads : Monica Jaong 

administering a Covid 19 vaccine to 

principal,Kevin O’Neil at Charles 

Campbell College. Picture : Matt 

Loxton  

 

    Pictured Right: Garth Holmes at the Club Assembly  

  

 
Latest District Publications Links are Here > 

Rotary Matters , District Classifieds , Rotary Down Under , Rotary on 

the Move Zone 8. ,  District 9510 Website ; RDU Supplies 

 

• WHEN TOGETHER, WE DO GOOD IN THE WORLD 
PDG PETER GARNETT, REGIONAL ROTARY FOUNDATION COORDINATOR — NOV 8, 2021 

The Foundation’s Mission is to enable Rotarians 

to advance world understanding, goodwill and 

peace through the improvement of health, the 

support of education and the alleviation of 

poverty. These causes resonate with today’s 

Rotarians, future Rotarians and donors. 
 

Here are some words of wisdom from a man and 

Rotarian I look up to with huge respect – Past RI 

President and TRF Trustee “Ravi” Ravindran: 

 

“... when I consider, as I sometimes do, the ways in which my life would be different today; I 

realize how much poorer I would be now had I not joined Rotary; not in money perhaps, but in 

affection, in respect, in achievement, in friends, in everything that is worthy and worthwhile. 

- I might, perhaps, now have a larger bank account, but I would be a smaller person. 

https://www.adelaidenow.com.au/messenger/sport/thirteen-family-combinations-take-the-pitch-for-athelstone-cricket-club-in-one-week/news-story/6776bb8ff7e98b235f77c3a251ed8100
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/oct2021/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/b780f30a-27fd-44d8-895d-062e41df6daa/1/
https://epubs.media/rotarydownunder/ezine/2021/643/
https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H
https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H
https://rotary9510.org/
https://epubs.media/rotarydownunder/ezine/2021/644/
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For Rotary is a place where people go, not to make their living, but to make their contribution; 

heeding the words of Winston Churchill, that “We make a living by what we get; we make a life by 

what we give.” 

To me, Rotary is both a means to an end, and an end in itself; it is a way to make the world a better 

place, but it also makes my world a better place, for me and for my family. It is a way to give of what 

I have; but what it gives in return makes my own life richer. It allows me to make my mark on the 

world—and yet it also has made its own mark, indelibly, inalterably, upon me.” 

(extract from his address on being conferred with a Doctor of Business Administration by the 

University of Korea, Dankook). 

 

These words resonate with me. They reflect in so many ways why I am a Rotarian and why I have 

personally chosen to actively support The Rotary Foundation. The Rotary Foundation is “Our 

Charity”. As such, it relies on regular contributions from both our clubs and from us as individual 

Rotarians. November is the month when I make my personal contribution to Our Charity. 

 

I ask each of you (who haven’t already done so) to join me, to make a pledge to start your personal 

giving to our Foundation this November.  

 

Rotary Foundation Month – Read Link Here                         

 

•  Visiting Rotarian Rob McLennan from the RC of Adelaide Light announced that he is a 

Wednesday Magazine announcer on 88.7 Coast FM (A Community Radio Station), & 

together with Fiona Biedermann RC Seaford & PR officer for D9510 & other guests, 

present a monthly ROTARY RADIO SEGMENT . Please tune in!   Link Here 

 

Club Membership fees/Subs 2021-2022 are overdue-Click HERE for 

More Info. Please contact Babu on 0418 851 655  

 

• Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA-for 18-25yo) April 19- Mon April 25 

please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508, Youth Director RCC 

 Info & Registration details for  Rotary Youth Programs April 2022 -Apply Now.  

More info HERE 

 

• The Rotary Foundation- Information about donating to Rotary’s own charity here. 

 

• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here   
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/   Once you logon you can check that your personal 

information is correct and you can easily update it. The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  

for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

contact  Alyssa Morran our PR Director .   

 

• Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc., 

please provide the secretary with a USB greater than 12GB 

together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily 

copy them for you.  

 

• Club Wine for sale-Please contact Brett 

Coombs 0421 323 699 to order.  

 

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for 

Pride of Workmanship and Business Excellence Awards. 

Please contact Jane Gascoigne. 

 

 

 

 

https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H/article/98m2ZZq
http://www.coastfm.com.au/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/d3593291-3110-4bcb-8767-da95d1e260e7/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c8d0b751-fc5b-4d34-a9b7-bc3dafda1518/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/4d034039-8e94-4bf6-ae83-3d0850aa2d0c/1/
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
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•   Campbelltown City Council Website is HERE  

o Want to know what is happening in Campbelltown Council? Then 

why not look at the informative & great video of Mayor Jill 

Whittaker’s, latest Campbelltalk.     Link is HERE   

o Latest News & Events Council Newsletter is HERE  

  

• Love Campbelltown Face Book site is HERE  

 

 
Fines session by Sgt Aaron (contact Aaron 0431 213 870 aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au)    

 Maria for missing $7.50 last week left in the fine box when counting the total night’s fines; stewards 

for not putting items away; John Russo & Tony Lagozzino discussing their ages but were they 

telling the truth ?; Jim Beare for leaving his glasses here last week & being so successful at the silent 

auctions at Porchetta last Saturday; Paul Trotta  doing some work at the SHED and causing a blackout as 

a result + he tripped at Porchetta whilst serving two bottles of wine but recovered well and he and the 

wine pulled through unharmed; Aaron’s table at Porchetta leading him astray when he read out the raffle 

prize winners; Damian Leach’s cricket club in the paper recently- Link is Here ; Kevin O’Neil in the 

paper promoting the jab ;All those who won the lucky chair spot at their table at Porchetta; Aaron for 

getting a bottle of red from the Wine Wall; Aaron running late ,for a presentation at Charles Campbell 

College due to another commitment  sending a text message meaning to say “Sorry for the delay, I have a 

small gig, can we make it later at 10:30am? The actual text was all OK, except, thanks to predictive text, 

small gig, came out as small di_k       .   

 

Welfare officer’s Report- (Please contact Peter Rumbelow on 0402 844 304 or peter@rumbelow.net )     

Peter Rumbelow reported that he had a long telephone conversation with PP Milton Lewis. Milton is in 

care with Alzheimer’s Disease and is frustrated at his lack of freedom to drive and leave his care facility. 

He is unable to accept that his family have his best interests at heart. Janette is with him in a Helping 

Hand Facility. 

Tony Uren has the feeding tube removed and is able to eat solids and drink his beloved red wine, albeit 

with some tenderness of the tissue in his esophagus. Thankfully, the infection has settled. 

John Schubert is home after his hip replacement and doing well. Keep up the exercises John!! 

David Richards had skin grafting following a skin cancer removal and is resting at home with his leg 

elevated. 

If you do contact an unwell club member, please let me know so that it can be reported to the Club. 

Peter Rumbelow Welfare Officer 

   For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this column your 

Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your welfare and health are 

of concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
• Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences (to next meeting)  

Birthdays-Members:  Brett C (Nov29), Jeff N (Dec 1), John R (Dec2), John S (Dec 5)   

https://www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/
https://youtu.be/HjFO6jWejuA
https://us2.campaign-archive.com/?u=ab1cba4c93f4643d508ada16e&id=26b8d2fd28
https://www.facebook.com/groups/LOVECampbelltown/
mailto:aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
https://www.adelaidenow.com.au/messenger/sport/thirteen-family-combinations-take-the-pitch-for-athelstone-cricket-club-in-one-week/news-story/6776bb8ff7e98b235f77c3a251ed8100
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210906-2554-RI/peter@rumbelow.net
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Birthdays-Partners:   

Induction Anniversaries:  Anthony F (29/11/2004), Kevin P (1/12/76) 

Leave of Absence Register: Anthony Farrrugia - to Dec 31, Nicki Rowe - to Dec 31st, Tyler Lawrence - 

to June 30th, Lou Dimech - to Dec 31st. 

Exempt from attending under the rule of 85; Milton Lewis, Fred Cetta to Nov 29th, John Bennett, Reg 

Neale, Tony Uren - advises when he is coming, Brad Silby 29 July 2021 to 30 June 2022         

 

Rotary Diary Dates & Notices 

 
• Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red 

italics: - Subject to Covid Restrictions 

 

• 2nd & 4th Wednesday of each month- The Community Connections Café – (run by volunteers from 

the Club and Council) Contact Elizabeth Gagliardi- 0403 602 999. See Flyer  

 

• Moonlight Markets at Thorndon Park- Donut Stall Members & Volunteers -The Market dates 

for our stall are on the first Friday in the months of November(5th) and December (3rd) this year 

and February (4th) and March (21st) 2022. The Market runs from 6pm to 10pm and I will need 

help with setup from about 4.30 pm at the Shed and then afterwards to return our property to the 

Shed. 

Please contact Ralph Holmes (Fundraising) email rmholmes2020@outlook.com or mobile 

0428811698 if you are able to assist and the times when you can do so. 

 

• Campbelltown City Council’s Ageing Well in Campbelltown Expo & Celebration- Tues 23 Nov 

10.30am – 2.30pm at Campbelltown Council Function Centre. The event is an expo for 65yr old’s + 

The Council is looking for expressions of Interest from local service Clubs. Would anyone be 

interested in representing the club and attending? Please Contact Elizabeth Gagliardi 0403 602 999 

See flyer. 

 

• Sat 27th November -RC of Kent Town-007 Bond Movie Event-No Time to Die - 3:30 pm - 7:00 

pm Capri Theatre141 Goodwood Road, Goodwood SA 5034. Cost $22 Cons $20  

Book Here  See Flyer  

 

• Club Christmas Dinner (Partners ‘Night)- Monday 13th December- B Social Club, 

 246 Fosters Rd., Oakden ,6:30pm for 7pm- $45 ahead, payment by Monday 22 Nov.  The 

Fellowship Committee are asking members to support children, aged to 16years, with a 

wrapped gift, labelled with age & gender for the recipient.  

      This year the committee has decided to support Women’s Safety Services. These women & 

children are displaced, due to experiencing domestic violence in their homes, & often leave with very few 

items. 

Contact Denise Dinham 8337 8096. 

 

• Friday April 1-Sunday 3 April 2022-Barossa Rotary District Conference at Tanunda 

There is a fun Quiz night planned for the Friday night of the District Conference as entertainment and 

all the proceeds will go the DG Jeff’s wife Jenny’s chosen charity All Kids  

Visit the District Conference Site For more info ,accommodation & registration is HERE  

Note Early Bird Registration Discount runs out at end of November 2021. 

 
Meeting Stats (Gold Pot)   

Attendance:  

 67%                   

Gold Pot:     

$39.30 

 

Sergeant: 

$67.50 

 

Raffle:   

$ TBA

file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20211025-2660-Ian%20Haese-RI%20Peter%20Allen-Ind%20Betty%20Gebert/rmholmes2020@outlook.com
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=814760&
https://www.allkids.org.au/about-us/history/
https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/conference-2022
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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    President’s Thought for the week   - 

 

Do all the good you can, for all the people you can, in all the ways you can, for as long as you can  

Hillary Clinton                                                         
 

 
 Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions, missing links, or if not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know. If anyone 

has any contributions to make to the newsletter, please catch up on meeting night or email me with your content. Electronic 

format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping.   Rotary E clubs Link  Here   

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Hillary_Clinton
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/
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Some pics , courtesy PP Vince, of the Club’s  Community Connections Team all  busy helping out 

and promoting the Club and Community Connections at Campbelltown’s Council Active Ageing Expo 

held  on Tuesday 23 November at the Council Function Centre. It was a great turnout and a great initiative 

by Council. Thank you to all who volunteered to showcase Community Connections and Rotary. 
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PORCHETTA Night an Annual Club Fundraising Activity for many years was again held on 

Sat 20 November at the Council Function Rooms. 

Some 200 were in attendance, with the Porchetta cooked and prepared by Fine Food Cucina and all the 

organisation, serving and preparation done by the Club under the directorship of Frank Augello and his 

willing and hardworking team of dedicated helpers. The night featured live entertainment, fine dining, 

raffles, a wine wall, a silent auction for great prizes provided by generous local sponsors eg Paradise 

Motors Mazda, Glynde Mitre 10 and many other local businesses & donors. We were honoured to have 

attending Vincent Tarzia, Minister for Police, Emergency Services and Correctional Services of South 

Australia & a  honorary Rotarian of the Campbelltown Rotary Club. Nevertheless despite sleep 

deprivation after a busy week and as a  recently proud new Dad  of a baby boy , he enjoyed the night &  

festivities . 

The Porchetta night raised funds for much needed local community, national & global projects and will be 

used to Change Lives for the better.  

 

https://www.finefoodcucina.com.au/cucina-dining/
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